
Report of the Francophone Affairs 

Committee to Council 
29 November 2018 
 

●  New Francophone Affairs Commissioner, Héloïse Huynh, was just hired. Onboarding 

to take place Tuesday, November 27 

● Francophone Affairs Committee Member-at-Large registration to reopen as only one 

person signed up 

● Commissioner and VP Internal will discuss this year’s priorities for the Committee and 

create plan/timeline 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Matthew McLaughlin 

Vice-President (Internal Affairs) 


